COMOX VALLEY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

725 ASPEN RD. COMOX, BC V9M 4E9



TELEPHONE: 250-339-2882 EMAIL: comoxpc@gmail.com

Dear Congregants,

The Session at Comox Valley Presbyterian Church takes the health and well being of our congregation very seriously. As a result, we have decided that in order to keep everyone safe and mitigate the change of a spread of Covid-19, we are going to cancel worship services for two weeks and reassess as needed. This means that the AGM will also be postponed to a later date. We would prefer to err on the side of being overly cautious rather than casual in this situation.

Thankfully we have some ideas on how we can keep in touch and connected over this time. Firstly, I intend on leading a brief "service" on line on March 15 and 22 at 10:30am. You can watch it live via our youtube channel or at a later time.

Simply go to cvpc.ca

Click on the "Live-audio Stream" button on the lower right hand of the page This will take you to our Youtube channel where you can watch the latest episode or if it is Sunday at 10:30am you can watch the service in real time.

For those who do not have access to the internet elders will be in contact with you and will offer to share the prayers and devotional I have prepared. Hard copies of the devotional can be picked up from the church mailbox on the Friday.

Please do not hesitate to stay connected with your church friends through phone calls and emails.

I never imagined that this was something we would have to do but I feel that given our mandate is to care for one another and we have a predominantly senior congregation this is the best move to make.

Please do not hesitate to contact me over email or my cell 250-218-5465 or to speak to your elder.

Rev. Jennifer Geddes

Cell: 250-218-5465 Email: revjenng@gmail.com

The Reverend Jennifer Geddes